Littleworth Lane, Lundwood,
Barnsley, South Yorkshire, S71 5RG
+44(0)1226 777530

www.littleworth.outwood.com

Mr Lee Wilson
Mrs Karen Wakefield

Thursday 10™ February

Dear Parent / Carer

Mr Wilkinson and Miss England will be running a Drama club for Years 4 & 5.
Children will learn how to be creative and perform different aspects of drama.
Children will look how to act and express emotions. The club will be on a first
come, first served and a confirmation will be sent back to you via text to let you
know if your child has been allocated a place.

The first session will be Tuesday 8" March 2022 and will run until Tuesday 5" April
2022. It will be straight after school from 3:15pm — 4:15pm. All children will need
collecting from the main reception and must be collected by an adult.

If you would like your child to take part in this after school activity, please complete
and return the online form by Monday 14" February 2022. Children who are
allocated a place will receive a text and a Letter confirming this. Can we make you
aware that children allocated a place are expected to attend the full 5 weeks, if they
don’t attend their place could be given to someone else on the waiting list.

Thank you

Mrs Wakefield
Principal
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